PRESCHOOL TO PATRIOT PRESS

THE LINCOLN COUNTY EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER

LCEC Office Phone: (606)-365-9371



PRESCHOOL PATRIOT OF THE WEEK:

Each classroom in Head

Start/Preschool and Early

"Preschool Patriot of the Week". This recognition is given to children based on their virtual and/or in-person participation. The child's teacher will contact the parent or guardian, and the child will have their picture taken with our Preschool to Patriots yard sign! We will be sharing these on our website and Facebook page, so be sure to keep an

eye out!

ALL ABOUT HEAD START:

Project Head Start was announced in May of 1965.
Over the past 55 years, Head Start has grown from an 8-week summer session to a comprehensive federal program stretching all 50 states. The Head Start program now reaches more than 1 million children and pregnant women every year.

By the early '90s, research on the developing brain had captured national attention. In 1995, Early Head Start was born. Since then, EHS programs have played a critical role in supporting parents and young children, by improving child and family outcomes through comprehensive services. These services support the role of parents, foster parent-child relationships, and improve family self-sufficiency.

Lincoln County Early
Childhood is proud to serve
our community as part of
Head Start, Early Head Start,
State Preschool, and Lincoln
County Public Schools.



DID YOU KNOW: WE HAVE A FACEBOOK PAGE

Just search "Lincoln County Early Childhood" on Facebook, and "like" our page for all the latest updates!

BIG NEWS:

We now have 5 trained facilitators who will be providing parenting classes in the near future! These classes will focus on parenting skills, specifically from birth to 11-years-old, and nurturing skills for the whole family. If you have interest in these classes, please contact your family liaison. (See next page for contact information.)



Our Family Liaisons:

All of our early childhood classrooms/campuses have a family liaison who serves as the "go-to" person for parents and guardians of our students.

If you have questions, concerns, or need anything at all, please don't hesitate to reach out to your family liaison. We are here to help!

Crab Orchard

Alivia Bullock: 606-282-8422

Highland & Early Head Start Essie Phillips: 606-282-0106

•

Hustonville

Misti Simpson: 606-282-8252

Stanford

Kathy Kelley: 606-282-3835

Waynesburg

Amanda Harrison: 606-282-

8055

COMING UP...
REGISTRATION
FOR THE
2021-2022
SCHOOL YEAR

It's that time of the year! We will begin having registration for next school year within the next couple of months. If you would like to receive a phone call when we begin scheduling appointments, please call our office at 606-365-9371 or complete this survey:

https://forms.gle/phi6fCzLEq4PsRkU8



HAVE SOMETHING NEWSWORTHY TO SHARE? If you have an idea or story you would like to feature in our newsletter, please send it via email to Kristen Zahn, Community Partnerships and Data Coordinator for Lincoln County Early Childhood:

kristen.zahn@lincoln.kyschools.us



MEALS

DON'T FORGET:

The Lincoln County Schools food service department is now offering once-a-week 5 meal pick-up on Wednesdays. The 5 meals are available for pickup every Wednesday for any child 18 years old and under. The 5 meal offering will also include a gallon of milk for each household. To place an order, call your nearest elementary school. Orders will be accepted Monday through Wednesday each week. The cutoff to order is 11 AM on Wednesday. The meals will need to be picked up between 2--6 PM each Wednesday.